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Brethren,

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We are amply filled with your love and gracious gift. How may we express our gratitude to God concerning your great affection to us in Nigeria. We are the testimony of your true faith in the Lord.

What shall we say about your large heart in sending us your pastor, how can we express the joy of having him in our midst, how can we quantify the magnitude and level of blessing that conference has left us with. We thank you all. May our Good God whom you have served unswervingly increase your portion of blessing in Jesus’ Name.

You have not visited, but your Bible gift, widows assistance and your needy’s help is speaking proudly of you here in Nigeria. You have strengthened our faith, you have equally saved souls in addition to the pillar of truth you have established. We your brethren in Nigeria are grateful to God and will continue to pray for you. Continue in your good works, your rewards shall be great now and in eternity.

We shall meet in Heaven, if we didn’t see in this life.

Farewell
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